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CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 28 - March 4, 1983 

Monday, February 28 

X, 22 

No reported activities 

Tuesdav, March 1 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, March 2 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, March 3 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

7:30 PM 

8:30 PM 

Friday, March 4 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

10:00 - 10:45 AM 

11:00 AM 

6:30 PM 

7:00 PM 

NOTICES: 

WOMEN'S FORUM: 

Dr. Elmo Scoggin will 

SEMNA 
~-.. 

Chapel: SEBTS International Students. 

Chapel: Rev. Bob Wallace, M. Div. graduate of SEBTS; 
Pastor, Grant's Creek Baptist Church, Maysville, NC. 

Chapel: Our Fathers in Faith - A Service in Word and 
Song. Drs. John Durham and Michael Hawn with the 
Cantata Choir. 

Student led vespers. Music by Karen Wilson; message 
by Bill Prather. Appleby Chapel. 

Parents meeting. Ruby Reid Child Care Center. See 
notice. 

Women's Fortm1. Womens Dorm. See notice. 

Georgia Club -Meeting. "The Corner". 

World Hunger group meeting. Mackie Hall Conference 
Room. 

Coffee House sponsored by Student Council. Mackie 
Hall Commons Room. 

Coffee with Dr. William Gray, child psychologist. 
Broyhill Great ~com. See notice. 

Alabama Club Covered Dish Supper. Seminary Cafeteria. 

Georgia Club Covered Dish Supper. Bethea Room, 
Appleby Hall. 

All women members of the seminary family are invited 
to the Women's Dorm on Thursday, March 3 at 8:30 PM. 

lead a discussion on "Ministry and Political Involvement." 

CHILD CARE MEETING: On Thursday, March 3 at 7:30 PM, Dr. William Gray, 
a child psychologist, will address the parents meet-

ing at the Ruby Reid Child Care Center. This meeting is open to all interested 
persons. Parents are especially encouraged to attend. 

LAMB'S PLAYERS HERE: Thurday, March 3 at 8:00 PM in Johnson Theatre the 
Lamb's Players will present "Pardon Me Christian, But 

Your Old Nature Is Showing". Admission is free and everyone is invited. 

ATTENTION ALL WOMEN: Softball season is here again. Sign up sheets are 
located in Appleby Hall (first floor) on the Sports 

bulletin board. Come and join us! 

(OVER) 



COMMUTING WOMEN 
STUDENTS: 

Join us for dutch lunch in the cafeteria Tuesday, 
March 1 anytime between 11:00 AM and 1:30 PM. Let's 
get together and talk about your needs and some plans 

for activities. Questions or comments: Brenda Kneece, Women's Residence 
Counselor, 556-2813. 

CHILD PSYCHOLOGIST 
ON CAMPUS: 

Come and have coffee with Dr.William Gray, a child 
psychologist from Roanoke Virginia, on Friday, March 
4 at 11:00 AM in Broyhill Great Room. Dr. Gray will 

be discussing "Tips on Structuring Quality Time with Children". This is an in-
formal session and everyone is welcome. 

STUDENT COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS: 

Elections for all positions will be held April 5 & 6. 
Students.interested in running should pick up a candi-
date resume form from the Student Affairs office. 

Completed resumes may be returned to Student Affairs or to David Morrow from 
March 1 - 11. 

INTERNSHIP AT FLORIDA 
STATE UNIVERSITY: 

Students interested in doing an internship on Campus 
Ministry at FSU in M4730 "Intern Year Away" should 
contact Phyllis Jackson in FIM to obtain copies of 

the job description and information about the course. Supervised Ministry 
(M4700) is a prerequisite. 

COME TOGETHER: On Monday, March 7 at 7:00 PM the Esther Adams Semi-
nars invites seminary couples to examine building a 

lifestyle together. Speaking on the theme "Waste Not, Want Not ... A Joint 
Adventure" will be Susan & George Reed, of the Baptist State Convention of 
North Carolina. This seminar will be held in the Bethea Room, Appleby Hall. 
Child care will be provided. Call Angela Barker at 556-3101, ext. 251 for 
reservations. 

NEW WORK CORPS: Bob Watson will be on campus to interview students 
interested in the New Work Corps for the summer. 

The work includes starting new Sunday School classes, house churches, missions 
and/or churches within the Association assigned. Employment begins May 29 and 
ends August 5. See Phyllis Jackson in FIM for more details. 

PRAYER BREAKFAST: Several people are meeting in the cafeteria on Wednes-
day mornings at 7:00 for a short period of fellowship 

over breakfast (dutch) and then a 20 minute period of intercessory prayer. 
Join us in the small room nearest the cash register anytime. 

CAMPUS INTERNSHIPS Mr. Bill Bonner, Secretary of the Dept. of Student 
IN VIRGINIA: Work for the state of Virginia, will be on campus 

March 10 for interviews. Students interested in 
taking M4730 (Intern Year Away) should contact Phyllis Jackson in FIM to obtain 
a job description and course information. M4700 is a pre-requisite. 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES: F.O.C.U.S. needs additional team members to ·work on 
youth retreats the weekends of Mary 11 & 12, March 18, 

March 18-20 and March 25-27. If you can help with preaching, singing, recrea-
tion, please call 556-6394. Teams will be ministering in churches through the 
end of April. Requests will be taken for teams through April 8 so that we can 
have time to plan for programs. 

ENQUIRY EDITOR: Students interested in applying for an editorial 
position on the Enquiry should pick up a candidate 

resume form from the Student Affairs office. Completed resumes should be turned 
in at the Student Affairs office or the Enquiry office from March 1 - 11. 

CAMPUS INTERNSHIPS 
IN GEORGIA: 

Mr. Gene Briscoe, Secretary of the Dept. of Student 
Work, Georgia Baptist Convention, will be here March 
1-2 to interview students interested in being consid-

ered for internships in campus ministry. There will be 6 of these available 
this year. Students selected will be taking M4730-31 "Intern Year Away". 
Supervised Ministry M4700 is a pre-requisite. See Phyllis Jackson in FIM for 
appointments . 

CHURCH TRAINING 
INTERNSHIPS: 

Mr. Joe Vaughan, Director of the Dept. of Church 
Training will be here to interview students interested 
in an internship in his department in Richmond. 

Interviews will be held on March 1. The student selected will be taking M4730-
31 "Intern Year Away". Supervised Ministry M4700 is a pre-requisite. See 
Phyllis Jackson in FIM for an appointment. 

CHAPLAINCY INTERNSHIPS: Positions are available for 2 interns in prisons and 
2 in shopping malls in Raleigh. Supervision and 

credit given through CPE at Wake Medical Center (M4360-61, prerequisite M4300) 
during the summer, and through "Concurrent Internship" (M4720-21, prerequisite 
M4700) during the academic year. Information in FIM office. 
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